
November 20, 1936. 

Br. Mortimer Kollenter, 
National labor Relations Board, 
Tea Forsyth Street Building, 
Atlanta, Georgia. 

Dear Mr. Kollender: 

: RailtsAt AUDIT INSFM011  

In regard to your letter of November 18, 1936. 
Although the R. A. & I. hasn't complied with the 
Afloat& ordinance, we are slowly piecing together What 
will probably be a pretty complete list of their men 
fro* Oa Atlanta office. Be are getting this material 
chiefly from the check stabs that are printed in the 
records of Iveyls memorandum pal. 

Yong truly, 

Harold Weisberg. 


